By and large, the procedure for mandatory continuing legal education (MCLE) accreditation is an
extensive one, often requiring months of work. Every state with a MCLE requirement manages
its own program with its own particular standards and controls. In this way, a CLE supplier
looking for MCLE accreditation of its projects must apply to every state independently.

We have found it better for Individual lawyers to ask for accreditation from their specific states
after the RCCS professional designation program has been completed by supplying regulators
with a uniform application, course materials and a nominal fee. For convenience, here is a
Uniform Application, courtesy of the Continuing Legal Education regulators Association.

For more information regarding the Continuing Legal Education Regulators Association or its
benefits, visit their website at https://www.clerge.org. Its purpose is to provide an opportunity
for the discussion and exchange of information among administrators of mandatory Continuing
Legal Education (MCLE) programs. CLEreg membership is open to administrators and the
administrative staff of organizations responsible for the regulation of mandatory continuing
legal education.




